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Sent: 11 October 2018 16:40
To: Bob Neville
Cc: Planning
Subject: 18/01309/REM

Dear Mr. Neville,

This application was discussed recently.  Bodicote Parish Council asks if the materials used for the chimneys could be in keeping with the materials used for the dwellings.

Many thanks,
Corinne Hill
Parish Clerk
Bodicote Parish Council


